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DEVOTED
TO GOD

WORSHIP LEADER:
Kelley Hager
GREETERS:

Lisa Bleeke

Office Hours
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Telephone: 252-6705
Fax # - 252-4093

Pastor:

Rev. Gregory King
pastor@greenmontoakpark.com
Youth Leader:

Sheri Parrett

Admin. Chairman:
Anna Slaidins
Church Secretary
Nova Kigar

office@greenmontoakpark com

Choir Director:
Robert Duerr
Organists:
Jacque Fisher

Mary Jane McBride
Shelley Outlaw

Chapel Worship:
8:45 a.m.
Morning Worship:
10:45 a.m.

Sunday School Hour:
9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
Nursery - Adult
Ushers:
8:45 -

Gary Etter

Loren Houck
10:45 -

Frank Taylor

Jerry Archer




Join Us This Sunday as we Dedicate Memorial Gifts given to Glori
God and further His Kingdom through our Church. -Rev.Kin
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Don’tforgettogetyour picture taken thisweek! And don’tforgetyour canned good to
eta $5.00 discount!

PHOTOREMINDER

Thankyou toeveryone who s participating in our new churchdirectory. Walkin
appointments are available to those who haven’tscheduled yet. Call the church office to
find outavailable times.

Ifyouare notavailable to get your picture taken at this time and would like vour photo

inthedirectory, you may submityour own phototo me, andwewilladditin. Please
either e mail the picture (digital) to the church office. office@greenmontoakpark.com

or bringitto the church office by JUNE 15. You must have itin by this date. Thanks
foryour love and support, The Membership Committee

""Christian Eudcation Reminders""

9:30 Sunday school will end May 31st, and resume again the second week
of September. If someone wantsa9:30 Sunday School, BarbaraRichards
and Pasko Evanoffwill be available. The grade school and younger children
will have a Sunday school lesson during the 10:45 hour after the Children's
Moment. ' The Adultswill continue to meet for both the traditional classand
the contemporary class.

Sunday, May 31, will be Bubble Sunday at 9:30AM. Bring the kids early
so they can experience the winds of the Holy Spirit on Pentecost Sunday.

Sunday, June 7, will be Graduation Sunday.

Sunday, June 14th, will be Teacher Appreciation Sunday. Allteachersare

"New Members Info"

asked to attend.
The new members meeting has been changed

toJune2at7:00 PM. The installation ceremony will be Sunday,
June 21, with ateafollowingthe service. Please consider joining our
churchfamily if you're notalready amember. In Christ's Love, the
Membership Committee
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Vital Statistics
Attendance May 24, 09
8:45- 21

10:45 - 67

Sunday School - 19

Offering - Operating Income

(monthly budget need - $16.125)

Income rec'd +/-- Amt.
Jan. '09 $16,653 + 475
Feb. '09 $12,298 - 3,827
Mar. '09 $14,598 - 1,527
Apr. '09 $13,466 - 2,659
Happy Birthday

Amy Karl - June 4
Jacob Bane - June 5
LisaBleeke -June 6

In Our Pravers

LizAncil

Nate Anderson - in Vietnam
Joe Back
CharlesBarlow-inlraq
GlendaBoddie
ByranBicefamily

BillChimell

Esther Crowley - Trinity Home
Margaret & Robert Davis, Sr.
Margaret Dill - Masonic Home
Harriett Edwards

JimFarra

Jamie Geswein

GeneGibson

&

Dawn Gilmore

Beverly Guffey

2nd Lieut. Andrew Hayden - USA
Mildred Heath - Walnut Creek
Judy Hirshman (Chaney)

Katie Horvath

Opal Hunter - Crestview Manor
Lottie Jaeger

DanJones - Patriot Ridge Nursing
MarilynJones

Dustin Knowlton

EricLanding

Schylur Leukhardt

Peggy Lewis

Nancy Lyttle

BarbaraLyttle

Bob McCray

DelorisMiller

MarcellaMiller

Michael Ourfalian- Iraq
Mr/Mrs Patterson- Liberty Woods
Nancy Pratt

Capt. Adam J Reeves - Iraq
RamaRengan

Guy Robinette - Walnut Creek
CindyRomano

Sue Shroyer

Kathy Steele

Corp. Ryan Stites - Japan
Connie Swanson

GloriaVan Camp

Mary Vance

FloWarner

CharlesWarren

EvelynWheeler

VeraWestfall

WilmaYost



"Let's ZUMBA™

The GOPCC Recreation Commit-
teeissponsoringanexercise class
calledZUMBAto be held Thursday's
inJune @ 7:30 PM. We needa
minimum of 10-12 people signed up
tohavethe class, soask family and
friendstojoinus. Thesinguplistis
onthebulletinboard across fromthe
office. Anyage, both maleand
femaleareinvitedtojoin. Thecostis
$5 per night, per person, and you pay
asyouwalkin. Please contact Jamie
Medlinifyou haveany questions.

Zumbaisan up-and-coming
exercise class replacing the aerobics
classes of the past. Zumbauses
predominately Latin-based musicand
repetitive dance stepsto getyour
heartgoinganditcan be easily
adapted from low impactto high
energy depending on the participant's
physical capabilities. Zumbadoes not
require any dance talent, nor dance
experience, AND it'sfun!

Please come join us for one hour a
week and do something good for
your body. Ifwe have enough
interestinJune, we will continue
throughthe summer.

"Ways to Serve the Church"'
Check outsponsoring Altar flowers
($20) or bulletins ($14) forworship.
We have many open Sundays
available. Youcancall the church
officetosignup, 252-6705.

to our Graduates'
We extend our prayers and best
wishesto these young people who
have worked hard to receive their
degrees.
Dorothy Davis- isgraduating from
Fairmonth High School and planning
toattend SinClairto major inmusic
engineering.
SamRogersisalsograduating from
FairmontHigh School.
Craig Sinkisgraduating from
Fairmont High School asa National
Honor Student, was active inband &
aweekly volunteer atthe Food
Pantry. He plansto attend Ohio State
Universitytostudy engineering.
Ryan Sink isgraduating from Fairmont
High School asa National Honor
Student, wasactive inband & a
weekly volunteer atthe Food Pantry.
He planstoattend Ohio State Univer-
sity tostudy engineering.
Jonothan White - greatgrandsonto
Pat White isgraduating from Thomp-
sonValleyH.S.inLoveland, Col.
He plans to attend Colorade State Un.
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Degreesof Higher Educationare:
Emily A. Martin - graduated Magna
Cum Laude from Bolwing Green Un.
withaB.A.in Communication/
Interpersonal Communications.(Sheis
the granddaughter of Beverly Smith)
LauraRuppert-graduated from U.D.
withadegree in Education.

Jerusalem
Marketplace VBS
June 29t — July 3
9:30 — 11:30 AM

Mon, Tue, Thr, Fri

5:30 PM - 8PM Wed.

Family Night

A Jerusalem marketplace in
Kettering? YES!

This summer, we will travel back in
time to the Jerusalem of Jesus’ lifetime
Our faith stories will come alive for
children and adults as we experience
life as if we walked by Jesus’ side. This
is a VBS unlike any you've ever
attended!

Because we are setting up a
marketplace outside, we will need
about 10-12 booths. We are looking for
those 10 X 10 shade tents. Please call
the church office if you can donate one
for the week.

We hope you can be a part of this
AMAZING week! We need many
volunteer helpers. SIGN-UP
PLEASE!! call Patti King (294-7932)
with any questions.
*hkkhhkkhkhkkihkkikhkkikhkkihik

Registration for VBSHAS BEGUN.
Contact the church office to register. 252-
6705. Registration forms will be in the
church officeand at the back of the
sanctuary.
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""Couple's Movie Night"*
The Marriage Enrichment class
invitescouplestojointhemina
nightatthedrive inmovies, right
here at Greenmont Church. The
featurewill be: ""Fire Proof"and
will be shownatdusk onFriday,
June 12. Ifthereisinclement
weather, the movie will be shown
inside. Joinus. - Rev.King

Summer Food
Program

Greenmont Oak Park Church has
committedto partner withthe
Children'sHunger Alliance and The
Living Word Churchof Vandaliato
provide lunchestoneighborhood
childrenfromJune 15-July 31,
Monday through Friday, againthis
summer. Wewill providethe
locationwhere the mealsare served
and on-site supervision.

We need volunteers to sign-up for
settingupthe lunchlineand serving
the meal. Avolunteer calendar is
ready for you to sign up. Points of
contactatchurchare Marilyn
Foskuhl, LauraVVonHolleand
NovaKigar.




"WINGS Shut-In Visits"
Any church member is invited
toeat lunchat Mimi'son Sunday,

June 14th, after late church. If
youwish, youmay visitashut-in
after lunch. Please signuponthe
WINGS bulletinboard for lunch
and/or visitation. Ifyouhave
questions, call Marilyn Foskuhl at
426-9280.

You CanHelp?

“Camping : '
Items Needed"
Theyouthgroup in preparing for
their June 17 Music festival campisin
need of some camping supplies. If

youcan helpthemby loaninganitem
ordonatingan item fortheirtrip, they

would appreciated it. Contact Sheri
Parrett, 298-6210, about your

support. The items needed are:
ScreenedinTent,

portabletables, water,

propane stove or small portable grills,
bags of charcoal, snack items,

hand wipes, hand sanatizer,

paper products, (NO plastic please -
cups, plates)

Summer gﬂ o
Music

The Music Committee is in need
of summer music while the choir
takesabreak. Ifyou cansing, play
aninstrumentorbothandwould like
toshare yourtalentwithus, please
signuponthe bulletinboard.
Thanks, Diana Knowlton, Music
Committee

@ "*Second Mile Giving"*
Tithing Challenge

You should have received a first
Quarter Report letter from the Steward-
ship/Finance committee with a giving
envelope. Although we collected more
income the first quarter of 2009 than we
did first quarter 2008 (thanks to your
generous giving), we are still below our
budget. That means we have more
expenses to pay than income coming in.
Last year we had a deficit of $20,000 at
the end of the year.

We cannot afford to be in that financial
position again this year. If we want our
church to continue to operate 10,15 or
more years into the future, we must meet
our budget. Our challenge to you is for
you to increase your monthly/annual giving
by 10% over what you gave last year. If
everyone does that, we will be able to
meet our budget this year. Please pray
about this and consider how you can
financially support your church.

You can use the envelope you received
in the mail for your "catch up" funds.
Thank you so very much. God blesses us
all. -- the Fiance/Stewardship committee.

Ladies - Bible Study
Justareminder that the study

on, "What's So Amazing About
Grace'will begin Monday, June 1
at6:30 pm.

"Thank You Trustees

Lunch - June 7"

Please join us for this special
and long overdue Thank You
luncheonfor the Trustees after
church, June?.

Almost every aspect of our
church’'smaintenance goes
through thiscommittee. Suchas
havingto cometothe churchearly
on Sunday to make sure the boiler
isworkingto keep uswarm,
shovelingsnow, unstopping sinks
orcommodes, changing light
bulbs, repairing the roof, cutting
the grassin 90 degree weather,
organizing, collectingandselling
theitemsatthetentsaletoearn
money to improve or care for the
churchandthenthey havetoclean
up. (Thisisjustasmall portion of
the work they do for our church.)

Let'sall plan onattending to
show ourappreciationfor the
thingsthese volunteersdofor us.
Planon making your favorite
carry-indishto gowiththe meat
dishesanddrinksthatwill be
provided. - AnnaSlaidins,
Chairperson







